
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 19th February 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 

 
S1-6 Supporting Learning Through Our Mobile Phone Policy 

Thank you to everyone who follows our mobile phone expectations. By adhering to this policy, 
you're ensuring that you make the most of every learning opportunity at school. 
 
Please remember that you do not need to bring your mobile phone to school unless it is 
required for medical reasons. Mobile phones are not necessary for learning. If you 
choose to bring your phone, it should be switched off or on silent and kept in your bag 
during all learning times. This policy begins at 8:32 during registration and applies 
while moving between classes as well as when you are in class. 
 
Our school values of respect, resilience, and inclusion are at the heart of this policy. Respect 
your learning environment and your peers by minimising distractions. Show resilience by 
focusing on your studies and making the most of every lesson. Embrace inclusion by 
supporting one another and ensuring that everyone has the best possible learning 
experience. 
 
For those who need extra support in following this expectation, we are here to help by holding 
your phone in the school office until the end of the day. Together, we can create an 
environment that maximizes learning and supports everyone’s success. 

Mrs Fraser 
 

S1-6 Homework Club: Homework Club is held in the library every Wednesday after school from 
3.40 - 4.30pm. If you are looking for help with your homework or just looking for a space to 
study, then come join us. Homework Club is open to everyone who wants to come.  

Ms Aleksandrowicz and Ms King 
 

S1-6 Quiet Wednesday: Every Wednesday lunchtime the library will be a quiet space for pupils to 
sit, eat their lunch and relax. All pupils are welcome, but numbers will be limited in the space 
to help make it a quiet space. 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 

S5-6     Science Baccalaureate Presentations: Here are the presentations for today. 
 

Pupil When? Project Title 
Sam Beattie Wednesday 19th February – Lunch 

– Room 3.16 
Is there life elsewhere in the 
universe? 

 
Mr Lees 

 
S1-3  Breakfast Numeracy Support Group (Thursday 7.45 – 8.30 am): Come along to our 

Breakfast Numeracy Support Group every Thursday morning in room 2.14. It’s a great 
opportunity to get help with your Maths homework and improve your numeracy skills. Get up  
early and don’t miss out on support and a tasty croissant!    

Ms King and Mrs Monaco 
 
 
 
 

    Duty Head – J Presly 



 

 

S1-2 MINECRAFT PvP TOURNEMENT:  
Calling all gamers! Some S5 pupils are organising a Minecraft Player vs. Player tournament 
with a prize for the winner!  
Monday 24th February – lunchtime in x1.18 
Open to all S1 and S2 pupils 

Mr Lynch 
 
S3 Boys Rugby Team - Match vs Newbattle High School 

Date: 19th February 2025 Location: Newbattle High School Kick-off Time: 15:30 
If you would like to play and do not appear on this list or you can now not play, you MUST 
speak to Mr Anderson before the end of the day on Tuesday. 
Players: 
 Billy Docharty 
 Jacob Campbell 
 Archie Morrison 
 Charlie Easton 
 Sandy Gallivan 
 Alec Hanney 
 Argyll MacInnes 
 Roman Yevets 
 Daniel Tierney 
 Sam Haagenrud-Linnett 

 
Additional spaces (add name and speak to Mr Anderson) 
1. 
2. 
3.  
Additional Information: 

 A bus will collect the team from the high school and return them after the match. 
Mr Anderson 

 
 
 
 


